


 

 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director of Operations Casey Shell launches 
the National Work Zone Awareness Week in Tulsa on Friday. This year marks the 
department’s 100th anniversary. Surrounding Shell, along with area law enforcement 
personnel, are ODOT work crew members, who were presented with certificates of 
recognition for their dedicated service. Also remembered at the gathering were the 54 
ODOT workers who, during those 100 years, have lost their lives in the line of duty – 
more than any other state agency. Area law enforcement officers, construction crews 
and ODOT employees joined Shell in reminding drivers to be safe in Oklahoma's work 
zones.  
 

 



 

 

 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation work crew members receive certificates of 
recognition during Friday’s Work Zone Awareness press conference in Oklahoma City. 
This year marks 100 years of dedicated service by transportation department employees. 
Also remembered at the gathering were the 54 ODOT employees who, during those 100 
years, have lost their lives in the line of duty – more than any other state agency. 
Handing out the certificates are ODOT Deputy Director/Chief Engineer Gary Evans, left, 
and Division 4 Engineer Paul Green. 


